
 

News from Mali/Nouvelles du Mali  

The Spirit of the Lord is on me, because he has anointed me 

to proclaim good news to the poor.   Luke 4:18 

                                                                                                                      December 2020 

DEAR PARTNER,  

 We thank our Lord Jesus Christ for his abundant blessings for our ministry through  

your very generous support in prayers and finances. Your faithful partnership in 

these very challenging times of the Covid-19 pandemic has been very overwhelming to us!  

 

PRAISING GOD 

• More than 700 incoming students, 30 teachers, and staff starting by January 04, 2021. 

• For completion of 3 new classrooms  - on 2nd site-Our new Kindergarten building. 

• Due to Covid -19 school closed March-Aug & re-opened Sept -Nov  completing 2020  

• For new school year beginning in January 2021 including our 1st Grade 7  class 

• For many Christian and non-Christian students, parents & teachers being exposed to  

gospel Bible studies conducted  on Tuesdays & Fridays.  

• Safety & security for our school & families, staff  despite ongoing unrest in Mali. 
 

 PRAISING GOD:  INCREASED STUDENT NUMBERS 



PRAISING GOD :  CONSTRUCTION OF NEW KINDERGARTEN CLASSES 

2.  FUNDING NEEDED—$40,000.00 

 For constructing  & equipping 3 new classrooms & 2  

      teacher’s offices. 

3. PRAY WITH US 

 Socio-political stability , safety, security &  peace 

for our school & Mali 

God bless you & we wish you and your families a Merry Christmas &  Happy New Year 2021. 

Grace Between Nations Ministries  P.O. Box 162  Caledon, ON, Canada  L7E 5T2 

Our Website/Online Donations at:  www.gracebetweennations.org  

Nouhoum Coulibaly   Executive Director   Phone: 647.444.1970   Email: ncbaly@gmail.com  

Ruby Isaac  Assistant Director  Phone:  416.241.9301 

PRAISING GOD:  PLANTING GROWTH—FLOWER BEDS & MANGO TREES 


